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My name is Claudia Hebert-Low. | have been following this iconic historic herd of horses for
several years. | purchased a yearling from the park in 2016 and after relocating to West Texas
from North Dakota in 2019, | continue to assist with documentation and preservation of this
historic herd. As a member of North Dakota Badlands Horse Board of Directors, | would like to
see this Resolution PASS.

As for the wording “significant” concerns regarding the current management by the Park, | am
not in agreement. | feel the Park Management wants to collaborate with the public and I have
no significant concerns with the Park’s current ability to create a sustainable reproductive herd
as they have committed to already. Collaboration requires discussion and compromise and
stating Park management efforts are “significantly” concerning directly contradicts a group’s
ability to work together. | believe the experts in TRNP have the herd’s best interest in mind and
it will take time to develop a comprehensive plan.

Thank you for continuing to support the horses of TRNP. | appreciate your willingness and
concern.



